


Save your Family Fare and Econofoods receipts! We’re raising money to purchase new playground equipment through Direct Your Dollars

For the past few years, Degage Ministries has had the goal of building a new playground at its Monroe Street location. Now, through Direct Your Dollars, we have a new and exciting way to raise money to accomplish that goal!

Direct Your Dollars is a receipt-based program, meaning that we can raise money simply by doing something we all do each week – going to the grocery store. 

Every time you shop at your local Family Fare or Econofoods store, save your receipts – and encourage your friends and family to do the same. Once we’ve collected $150,000 in receipts from these stores, we can turn those slips of paper into a $1,000 check for Degage Ministries!

To reach our goal of $150,000 in receipts, we’ll be collecting eligible receipts in our Direct Your Dollars box. The box has the DYD logo on it, and it’s located at the entrance to our building. Please make sure you drop off the original receipt – that’s how we earn our $1,000 check.
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If you aren’t able to drop your receipts off in person, you can also mail them to 5943 Penny Farm Dr., Kentwood, MI 49508. 

Through the Direct Your Dollars program, we can turn YOUR Family Fare and Econofoods receipts into cash for OUR new playground!




